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28 February 2012
To CLP Secretaries

Dear Colleague,
NATIONAL POLICY FORUM – EAST OF ENGLAND

CONSTITUENCY PARTY NOMINATION

I am writing to ask for your CLP’s nomination for the National Policy Forum in the East of England Region.

The National Policy Forum should be important as the Party draws up it policies to take on the government and put to the electorate.  But the NPF is currently being sidelined in the policy-making process.  If elected, I will press for the status of the NPF to be re-established.
The NPF needs to ensure that party members are listened to and their views taken into account.  The Party needs to attract sufficient electoral support through adopting popular and eye-catching policies based on democratic socialist principles.  These polices need to promote sustainable economic growth and reverse the coalition’s policies creating economic depression.  With growth, we can re-build the economy, get people back to work, reduce inequality and reduce the deficit.
I am currently vice-chair of the Eastern Region Labour Party Board and hold other posts at various levels of the party including CLP Secretary, and Treasurer of the Local Government Committee.  
I am a member of Unite and have been a member of the Executive of one of its predecessor unions.  I am a member of the union’s National and Regional Political Committees and of the Regional and National Industrial Sector Committees.
I hope your CLP will be able to nominate me for the NPF.  I am also supporting existing NPF member, Jenny Holland (Harlow CLP) and Lorna Trollope (Castle Point CLP).
Yours in socialism,

Russell Cartwright

Luton South CLP
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